From: Mike Mayo

To: Comments
Subject: Questions arising from your Sept 13 pronouncement
Date: Friday, September 20, 2024 9:37:21 PM

These questions are addressed to the Truckee Tahoe Airport District Board of Directors and
their General Manager.

This quote is from your web page ......

n

RWY 02 Preferred Quiet Departure
Sep 13, 2024

Our 100LL fuel truck recently got a new wrap to encourage and remind pilots to depart on
Runway 02, our preferred "quiet departure" calm wind runway. Rwy 02 overflies open space
so it provides the easiest way for a pilot to help maintain a noise sensitive departure.. Also, did
you know that TRK sells full service 100LL for the same price as self-serve? This results in
fewer aircraft engine starts, less time taxiing and significantly lower emissions. Click post
heading for more info.

Questions 1....

What is the emissions profile of your 100LL fuel truck?

How does its fossil fuel consumption compare to that of various small aircraft taxiing? Many
small aircraft, even in flight, do better mpg than the fuel truck.

If lead is your concern, when do you expect to be providing unleaded 100 octane fuel?

Questions 2 .....

Does angst about noise complaints trump safety?

Does noise angst trump money?

How much did the truck's wrap cost?

Have you examined the land beyond the end of Runway 2?

Have you considered the probability of aircraft occupants surviving an engine failure (and
consequent arrival on the ground) during the time that it is impossible to stop on the tarmac?
The other three runways offer significantly better chance of surviving.

Sincerely,
Mike Mayo
Resident near Glenshire Elementary


mailto:gliderechofive@gmail.com
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=50b10983afd44b64a169048cc28d7a94-comments
https://truckeetahoeairport.com/news/725-rwy-02-preferred-quiet-departure

From: Mike Mayo

To: Comments
Subject: Re: Questions arising from your Sept 13 pronouncement
Date: Monday, September 23, 2024 2:24:15 PM

I don't see "written public comments" in the file list for your upcoming Airport District Board
meeting.

<https://truckeetahoeairport.com/board meetings/367/attachments>

Is that correct?

--Mike

On 9/20/24 21:37, Mike Mayo wrote:

These questions are addressed to the Truckee Tahoe Airport District Board of
Directors and their General Manager.

This quote is from your web page ......

n

RWY 02 Preferred Quiet Departure
Sep 13, 2024

Our 100LL fuel truck recently got a new wrap to encourage and remind pilots to
depart on Runway 02, our preferred "quiet departure”" calm wind runway. Rwy 02
overflies open space so it provides the easiest way for a pilot to help maintain a
noise sensitive departure.. Also, did you know that TRK sells full service 100LL
for the same price as self-serve? This results in fewer aircraft engine starts, less
time taxiing and significantly lower emissions. Click post heading for more info.

Questions 1....

What is the emissions profile of your 100LL fuel truck?

How does its fossil fuel consumption compare to that of various small aircraft
taxiing? Many small aircraft, even in flight, do better mpg than the fuel truck.
If lead is your concern, when do you expect to be providing unleaded 100 octane
fuel?

Questions 2 .....

Does angst about noise complaints trump safety?

Does noise angst trump money?

How much did the truck's wrap cost?

Have you examined the land beyond the end of Runway 2?

Have you considered the probability of aircraft occupants surviving an engine
failure (and consequent arrival on the ground) during the time that it is impossible
to stop on the tarmac? The other three runways offer significantly better chance
of surviving.

Sincerely,
Mike Mayo
Resident near Glenshire Elementary


mailto:gliderechofive@gmail.com
mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=50b10983afd44b64a169048cc28d7a94-comments
https://truckeetahoeairport.com/board_meetings/367/attachments
https://truckeetahoeairport.com/news/725-rwy-02-preferred-quiet-departure




From: Mike Mayo

To: Comments
Subject: special meeting minutes
Date: Monday, September 23, 2024 2:37:53 PM

Regarding the minutes from last month ....

<https://truckeetahoeairport.com/board meetings/367/view_file?file=tab+05+-
+august+28%2C+2024+special+meeting+minutes.pdf>

I suggest you add a statement indicating Jeff Menasco's "extreme confidence" (pleasing to
hear) that there will be no significant difficulty accommodating the practical needs for storing
Soar Truckee's equipment over the Winter season.

Cheers,
Mike


mailto:gliderechofive@gmail.com
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https://truckeetahoeairport.com/board_meetings/367/view_file?file=tab+05+-+august+28%2C+2024+special+meeting+minutes.pdf
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